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Applying for Secondary School 
Dear families, 
 
A step by step guide on how to apply for your child’s Secondary School place starting 
September 2025 has been sent home with your child today. 
 
The closing date for applications is Thursday 31st October 2024. 
 
You are advised to name three preference schools on your application, including your 
catchment school Whitcliffe Mount. Should you require further information or help with the 
application process please contact the school office on 01274 875 330. 
 
We would encourage you and your child to attend your preferred schools opening evening as 
follows: 
 

• Whitcliffe Mount – Wednesday 2nd October from 6pm – 8pm  

• Spen Valley High School - Thursday 26th September from 5:30pm to 8:00pm 

• Castle Hall Academy - Thursday 26th September from 4pm to 7pm 
 
Once you have completed the application online please notify the school office. 
office@highbankschool.co.uk  
 
Best wishes 
 

 
Sarah Tai  
Headteacher 
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